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Tokyo, August 13, 2024.

Mr.

Osamu TSUKAMOTO

President

Japan Carbon Frontier Association
Tokyo

Dear Mr. TSUKAMOTO,

I am honored to receive your letter requesting nominal support for the 33
Clean Coal Day International Symposium 2024 and the Energy Security
with Decarbonization Symposium 2024,

With that in mind I am pleased to confirm the Embassy’s nominal support
for both symposia.

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my sincere congratulations
on the significant contributions these symposia have made to the
international community thus far.

Colombia, a dedicated advocate for environmental protection and
unwavering supporter of best practices and actions aimed at
decarbonization and energy security, is fully committed to initiatives such
as those undertaken by your esteemed organization.

Along with my sincere appreciation, please accept my best wishes for the
success of the 33" Clean Coal Day International Symposium 2024 and the
Energy Security with Decarbonization Symposium 2024.

Sincerely,

ANGELA DURAN CONSUEGRA

Chargé d'Affaires a.i.
Embassy of the Republic of Colombia
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